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Celebration Awards 
Thursday 7th June 2024 

Hawk              Eda, Peggy  

Eagle              Aiden, Ava  

Kestrel            Logan, Evelyn  

Swift               Rafferty, Kaiden  

Owl                 Michael, Ivy-Rose  

Wagtail           Laylar, Ella 

Kingfisher       Summer, Dominion 

Robin              Freddie, Vinny 

Woodpecker   Mia, Ivy 

Puffin              Jacob, Hudson, Ellie I, Theo 

 

 

Eco Week 
The children have had an exciting week, 
with a range of visitors, visits and activities 
as part of Eco Week. There has been so 
much going on that Mrs Brumby has 
produced a separate Eco News for you to 
read and share with the children. This will be 
emailed to you and will be available on our 
website. 
 

Sports Day  
What a great day on the field! The weather 
was perfect and lots of children have been 
excitedly sharing what they did during sports 
day. The children were absolutely fantastic 
and tried their very best, collecting points for 
their rocket teams as they went along.  
The results are: 
5th place: Orange (1315 points) 
4th place: Green (1495 points)   
3rd place: Red (1710 points) 
2nd place: Blue (1850) 
1st Place: Purple (1940 points) 
The children were very excited 
hearing the results in 
celebration assembly this 
morning. 
 

Wrap Around Childcare 
Before half term an email was sent out 
asking about wrap around childcare. The 
questionnaire will be open for one more 
week if you would like to complete it.  
From September, we will continue to offer 
breakfast club at a cost of £4.00 from 
7.30am for children at this school.  
The Junior school also offer breakfast club 
for the Junior children from 7.30am. They 
will be extending their after school childcare 
provision to include children from this school 
if parents need this. We will continue to run 
after school clubs but these should not be 
considered as childcare. 
There will be a meeting at the Junior school 
on Friday 14th June at 9.00-10.00am to give 
parents more information about what is on 
offer. Please complete this very short form to 
let the Junior school know of your intention 
to attend this meeting. 
https://forms.office.com/e/vvJm551Fx5 
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening 
The children in Year 1 will be completing 
their phonics screening next week. Please 
ensure children have a good sleep, a 
healthy breakfast and are in school every 
day on time. Thank you. 
 

Good Beginnings Course 
A face to face course for parents and carers 
of children aged 5 or under, who have 
autism or social communication needs. To 
find out more information click on the link 
below: 
Good Beginnings Course | Essex Local Offer 

 
Attendance  
The class with the best attendance this week 
was Kingfisher with 100% 
attendance. No class achieved 
100% punctuality. Come on 
everyone, this needs to be 
better!  

https://forms.office.com/e/vvJm551Fx5
https://send.essex.gov.uk/search-support-groups-and-activities/good-beginnings-course
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Rocket Points 
Purple rocket team was the winning team 
this week with 154 points. Well done 
children. 
 

Tidy Classroom 
The winning class this week was 
Hawk class. Well done children for 
taking care of our school.  
 

Family Support 
Sharon McCormick is our Home/School  
Liaison Worker. If you are struggling with 
your child’s behaviour; bedtimes, mornings 
are a nightmare; your child is a fussy eater 
or struggles to leave you at school time, 
bereavement or family separation, then 
Sharon may be able to help. 
If she cannot help you personally, then she 
can refer to more specialised services who 
will be experts in their field. Sharon is 
available Monday - Wednesday between 
7.45am-4pm. You are welcome to email her 
on Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk. She can 
also be contacted on 01376552393 or 
07714621666. 
Alternatively, come to one of her drop in 
sessions in school from 8.00am - 9.00am on 
one of the following Tuesdays: 
25th June 
16th July 
 

Diary Dates 

10.6.24 
to 

14.6.24 

Year 1 Phonics 
Screening 

 

13.6.24 PTFA meeting – 
in Junior 
bungalow  

6.00 -
7.00pm 
 

14.6.24 Kingfisher class 
assembly 

9.05 -
9.30am 
approx 

17.6.24 Hawk library visit AM 
 

24.6.24 Swift library visit  AM 
 

25.6.24 Sharon’s Drop-in 
(Family Support) 
 

8.00 -
9.00am 

5.7.24 PTFA Summer 
Fete 
 

3.30 – 
6.00pm 

8.7.24 Year 2 Dress 
Rehearsal to 
school 
 

AM 

9.7.24 Year 2 
performance-
parents & carers 
invited – All of 
Kestrel class & ½ 
Eagle class, 
children’s 
surnames A to H  
 

9.15 – 
9.45am 
(approx.) 

10.7.24 Year 2 
performance-
parents & carers 
invited – All of 
Hawk class & ½ 
Eagle class, 
children’s 
surnames I to Z 
 

9.15 – 
9.45am 
(approx.) 

11.7.24 Farm visiting 
Reception 
 

AM 

11.7.24 Governor 
Curriculum and 
Finance meeting 
 

6.30pm 

12.7.24 Year 2 Leaver’s 
Disco 
 

3.30-
5.00pm 

15.7.24 Wagtail library 
visit 
 

AM 

16.7.24 Sharon’s Drop-in 
(Family Support) 

8.00 -
9.00am 

mailto:Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk
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18.7.24 Reports go out via 
Arbor 
 

 

23.7.24 Break up for 
Summer 
 

3.20pm 

2.9.24 Non Pupil Day 
 

 

3.9.24 Non Pupil Day 
 

 

4.9.24 Back to School 
Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 
 

8.40am 

5.9.24 Back to School 
Nursery 
 

 

 


